
Miracle Beach Elementary School Newsletter 

 
Hello Miracle Beach Families, 

 

Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 

 

Week at a Glance 

June 2 June 3 June 4 June 5 June 6 

 

Yard Clean Up – Ms. 

Street’s Class 

 

 

 

 

Field Trip - Ms. 

Gravel and Ms. 

Cadden’s Classes – 

Camp Homewood 

 

Strong Start 

 

2:45 – Staff Meeting 

 

 

Field Trip - Ms. 

Gravel and Ms. 

Cadden’s Classes – 

Camp Homewood 

 

 

 

Field Trip - Ms. 

Gravel and Ms. 

Cadden’s Classes – 

Camp Homewood 

 

No Salad Bar 

 

Field Trip – Ms. 

Gailloux’s Class – 

MARS  

 

 

No Hot Lunch 

 

Field Trip – Mr. 

Nelson’s Class – 

Horne Lake Caves 

June 9 June 10 June 11 June 12 June 13 

 

Yard Clean Up – Ms. 

Street’s Class 

 

Field Trip – Ms. 

Rodger’s class – Rock 

Climbing 

 

 

 

 

Strong Start 

 

Bus Safety Drill 

 

Primary Fun Day 

 

Bus Safety Drill 

 

Recycling – 

Leadership 

 

Field Trip – Ms. 

Ralph’s Class – Rock 

Climbing 

 

No Salad Bar 

 

Canucks Floorball 

Challenge – All 

classes 

 

 

No Hot Lunch 

 

Field Trip – Ms. Stride 

and Ms. Berg’s 

Classes – Maritime 

Centre 

 

Upcoming dates to note: 

• June 19 – Playland (Grade 6/7) 

• June 20 – Indigenous Peoples Day 

• June 23 – Grade 7 Transition Tour of GP Vanier 

• June 23 – Grade 7 Graduation  

• June 24 – Primary Beach Day (Cookie Bus) 

• June 26 – Year End Assembly 

• June 26 – Last Day of School (Half Day) 

 

Library Bags 

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, we are looking for volunteers to help create library book 

bags for our incoming Kindergarten students and other new learners. These special bags help foster a 

love of reading right from the start and are a wonderful way to welcome students into our school 

community. 

 

If you are crafty and would like to sew some bags, we would love your help! 

 



If you are interested in supporting this initiative, please reach out to Sam Lytle 

(Samantha.Lytle@sd71.bc.ca ) in the library. Your time and generosity will go a long way in making our 

young readers feel excited about their learning journey. 

 

 

PAC 

We wanted to send out a massive, heartfelt thank you to every single one of you who pitched in to make 

our School Fun Fair Fundraiser such a fantastic success! 

 

Seriously, we couldn't have done it without you. From the early birds helping set up tents and tables, to 

those who brought amazing energy running the game booths and food stalls, to the folks managing the 

crowds and tickets, and right through to the superstars who stayed late to help clean everything up – 

your time, effort, and brilliant smiles made all the difference. 

Thanks to your incredible help, the school grounds were buzzing with happy kids, laughing families, and 

that wonderful community spirit we all love. It wasn't just about the fun (though there was plenty of 

that!), your contributions helped us raise valuable funds that will go directly back into supporting our 

students and school programs. You've truly made a positive impact! 

 

Thank you once again for everything. We're so grateful for your support and community spirit! 

 

Miracle Beach Elementary PAC and Fun Fair Planning Committee 

 

 

Pictures 
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Community Information  

 

 



 

Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Zale Darnel 

Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

